Upcoming Events:

Saturday, January 25: Saturday Night Life, 6 pm
Kookie Graham will be the guest speaker and music will be provided by the
Saturday Night Players.

Sunday, January 26: New Member Class, Noon in Susanna Wesley Room
This class is for anyone who is considering joining KFUMC. If you are interested,
please call the church office at 509-582-2163.

Saturday, February 1: Priscilla Botu's Memorial, 1 pm
A memorial service for Priscilla Botu will be held at 1 pm in the Sanctuary with a reception
following in Ida Payne

Sunday, February 2: Souper Bowl of Caring, following both worship services
Please bring your loose change and place it in a soup pot located at the doors of the sanctuary.
You may also bring non-perishable food items and place them in the designated Souper Bowl

Caring boxes in the entryway.
All donations will be given to the Food Bank to help fight hunger in our community!

Tuesday, February 4: Cornerstone Classes will resume
Cornerstone classes will start up again. Details are in the bulletin.

Saturday, February 8: Saturday Night Life, 6 pm
Speaker to be determined and music will be provided by the
Saturday Night Players.

Sunday, February 9: Sweetheart Social, Noon - 2 PM
The Jr & Sr UMY invite you to the Sweetheart Social in the Fellowship Hall. Come enjoy
dancing and music from past decades! Sandwiches and beverages will be provided. Please bring
a side or dessert to share. Guests are welcome!

Saturday, February 22: Saturday Night Life, 6 pm
Speaker to be determined and music will be provided by the
Saturday Night Players.

Hi friends,

Well we made it through the first month of a new decade. | hope that your year and your decade are off
to a great start. There are just a few things | want to make special not of this week at KFUMC.


https://em-ui.constantcontact.com/em-ui/em/page/em-ui/email

Thank you to all of you who turned in pledge cards to support Kennewick First financially in the next
year. If you weren’t prepared to turn in a card or weren’t here on Sunday, you’re welcome to mail those
cards in or drop them off at the church office over the next couple weeks.

Sunday, January 26th at noon, | will be hosting a new members class. This 2-hour class will hopefully
answer some of the questions you may have about the Christian Faith, United Methodism, and how
Kennewick First operates and what we are committed to as a congregation. My hope is that the class
will help you decide if membership is the next step for you in your faith journey and in the life of
Kennewick First. Attending the class does not commit you to joining the congregation. Feel free to
attend even if you’d just like to better familiarize yourself with our church. Give us a call at the church
office (509) 582-2163 and let us know if you’d like to participate, so that we can make sure we provide
enough materials for everyone attending, or if it works for your schedule we will have extra so you can
just drop in.

This Saturday night, January 25th at 6 pm, we will be having our next Saturday Night Life Worship
service. If Sunday mornings are not an option for you to meet with others to worship and celebrate, or if
you just want to spend some time with friends at an informal worship gathering, please join us in the

Youth Chapel.

| pray this is a great week, and I'll see ya’ in church!

Pastor Mark



